
You are cordially invited to the opening reception of the exhibition

Designed, created, and distributed by the
Mémorial de la Shoah, Paris, France

Wednesday, March 8, 2017 at 6pm
6pm: Reception | 7pm: Lecture by William Schabas

In attendance
Jan Gehler, President of Scottsdale Community College
Gerrit Steenblik, Honorary Consul of France in Phoenix
Jacques Fredj, Executive Director, Mémorial de la Shoah
William Schabas, Professor of International Law, Middlesex 
University

Exhibition
Genocides of the 20th Century
On view from January 24
through April 27, 2017
Free admission

Scottsdale Community College 
9000 East Chaparral Road 
Scottsdale, Arizona 85256

RSVP by March 7 at deborah.farnault@memorialdelashoah.org

In partnership with

GENOCIDES of
the 20th CENTURY



This exhibition was designed, created, and distributed by the Mémorial 

de la Shoah in Paris, France (curators Georges Bensoussan, Joel 

Kotek, and Yves Ternon), and made possible through the generous 

support of SNCF.

This presentation is held in conjunction with the fifth anniversary 

of the Genocide Awareness Week founded and led by Prof. John 

Liffiton. It was made possible through the support of the Consulate 

General of France in Los Angeles, the Embassy of France in the 

United States, The Consulate General of Israel in Los Angeles, 

East Valley JCC, Alliance Française of Greater Phoenix, Arizona 

Jewish Historical Society, and SNCF. INVITATIONP
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